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April 23, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Jay Winner 
Lower Arkansas Valley Water Conservancy District 
801 Swink Avenue 
Rocky Ford, CO 81067 
 
Re: Headgate 199 Liner Construction Project 
 CWCB Contract number CTGG12021-2419 
 
 

NOTICE OF WATER SUPPLY RESERVE FUND GRANT CLOSEOUT 
 
Dear Mr. Winner: 

This letter is to advise you that the grant provided by CWCB for the Project referenced above will be 
closed out. The CWCB has paid all applicable project charges submitted and the total amount disbursed 
under this grant contract was $198,000.00. There are no remaining funds. 

It has been a pleasure working with you on the successful completion of this project. Please don’t 
hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Rachel Pittinger 
 
 
Rachel Pittinger, P.E. Grant Contract Amount = $198,000.00  
Project Manager Expended Amount = $198,000.00 
 
 
ec: Mr. Mike Weber, Project Manager LAVWCD, mweber@lowerark.com 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 718 
Denver, CO 80203 
 


